
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/11/2015 2:44:48 AM

First name: Susan

Last name: poncabare

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As the new proposed area designated for snowmobile riding should not even be considered to be a

riding area, as the area historically has been to low in elevation to receive any snow so this area is unacceptable,

unsafe, and shouldn't even be considered. While I haven't seen any data that shows that snowmobiles have

affected the riding area that has been in place for many years would be a great start for this area to be taken

away from snowmobilers. The already Wilderness Area is a huge area that goes untouched and stays in its

natural state and the actual snowmobile riding area is very small in size in comparison. More data with actual

intel should be researched and evaluated before area any can be taking away or given.


